
Weekly Newsletter

Term 2 Week 2 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

REMEMBRANCE

FOREST SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE

Sharing our Christian value of respect with Ian
Dall from the Royal British Legion. The school
sat in silence in the Key Stage 2 hall for 2
minutes at 11am, while Ian raised and lowered
the West Kingsdown standard. The school will
be joining Ian and Rev. Sarah on Sunday for the
West Kingsdown Remembrance Parade
starting at 10.15am at the Portobello Inn car
park. Everyone is invited and if your child would
like to join the parade, please can they be in full
school uniform.

Year 5 are loving life in Forest School
on Thursday. Come rain or shine, they
are outside, enjoying our wonderful
Forest School space! This week there
were crafts and swings in action. Have
a look on Dojo for some more photos!
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Remember that your child
will get a raffle ticket for
every week that they are
in for 5 days! This week
our average attendance
was 95.8% - this is
fantastic! Thank you for all
your support to ensure
children are in school,
every day! 


